

Essex Supervisors Discuss Priorities With Little

BETTY LITTLE April 1, 2009



Essex Supervisors Discuss Priorities With Little -- Senator Betty Little welcomed three Essex County supervisors to Albany on Tuesday, April 19 for a meeting to discuss their local legislative priorities. Little and the three supervisors also talked about ideas and resources available to create more community housing opportunities for middle- and low-income North Country residents. Pictured from left are: Senator Little, Essex Supervisor Ronald Jackson, Westport Supervisor Daniel Connell and Schroon Supervisor Cathy Moses.